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Fri 25th Final Day Term Two 
 3:15pm Finish Time 
 

JULY 
 
Mon 12th Staff Professional 

Practice/ Planning Day 
 NO STUDENTS 
 
Tues 13th Students Commence 

Term 3 
 
Mon 19th July Birthday Morning 

Tea with Principal 
 
Tues 20th 2020 & 2021 Eucharist 

Candidates Family 
Evening 7pm 

 
Wed 21st Learning Conferences 
 Students conclude 1pm 
 
Thur 22nd Parents and Friends 

Meeting 7pm Staffroom 

   

Address: 

123 East Lassen Street Road, Los 

Angeles, California, USA 

 

Dear members of the Lisieux community, 
I asked a number of Year 3 / 4 students this week what their term highlights have been and 
they shared the following responses: 
Mira: Getting my hands dirty and muddy in De’Couverte. 
Liam: Eating a cupcake with Madame Ryan for my birthday. 
Jacob: Sport, especially football, hanging out with my friends. 
Bridie: Art, especially new activities like weaving. 
Kai B: Making information Kahoots. 
Emma: Music and The Growth Project, learning about carbon emissions and making a video. 
India: Art, especially using glitter. 
Laura: Making a video in Friday Flow. 
Eloise: Beach Discovery, searching through the rockpools. 

It has certainly been a fun-filled learning term with many memorable moments. Students are 
very deserving of a break and we look forward to them returning to school, refreshed and re-
energised, on Tuesday 13 July. Please note that Monday 12 July is a Professional Learning day 
for all Lisieux staff. 
Yesterday we farewelled Year 2 student, Florence Morton, from Acacia Bleu. Florence and her 
family are relocating to Deans Marsh and we wish them all the very best. Next term we will 
welcome four new students to our learning community. 
Staff news 
Tomorrow we farewell Bridget Mapleson, who has been employed as a Tutor in Semester 
One, working specifically to support students who may have fallen behind due to COVID-19. 
Bridget has been a valued presence in our community and we wish her well with her 
continuing studies in Primary Education. We will also farewell Alice Ryle-Quirk who has been 
on pre-service placement in 1 / 2 Acacia Bleu for the past month. We wish Alice all the very 
best with her journey towards becoming a teacher. Later next term, Georgia Martin will 
commence maternity leave and will be replaced by Siobhan Staunton, who returns from her 
maternity leave at that time. In due course, we will have the opportunity to farewell Georgia. 
Whatever your family has planned for the semester break, enjoy every moment and stay 
safe. 
God’s blessings for the school holiday break, 
Susan Ryan 
Principal 
Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
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We thank you Lord, for this term. 
For the challenges, the successes, and the mistakes from which we have learnt. 
Be with us as we spend our time with family and friends. 
Give us strength and courage to do what is right: to be witnesses of our faith. 

Help us during this break, to appreciate what others do for us, to give time and effort to help others, to be 
peacemakers in our family. 
Keep us safe in our activities; give us good rest and good fun. 
Bring us back refreshed and ready for a new term. 
We thank you for our classmates, teachers, parents 
And a community that cares for us. 
May we always be conscious of you in our lives. 
 
Amen 
 



 

 
 

 

We are extremely proud of Lucca for her proactive 

mindset. She has written a very persuasive letter to 

Times News Group supporting the introduction of a 

dog park in North Torquay. With her parents' support, 

they have created a petition that has gathered 

approximately 500 signatures in just 10 days. To 

support her petition please go to change.org  

http://change.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your generous support of Rainbow Day. Our community raised $575 for the Very Special Kids 

Foundation. 

Thank you to our Parents and Friends Committee for coordinating the Sausage Sizzle for all students today. 

Please note that the date of our scheduled whole school production has been changed from Term 3 to Term 4.  This is 

due to some school interruptions in the first half of the year. The school production is a biennial event and one that 

involves the whole student cohort. Please note the new dates in your diary now as the production will run over two 

evening performances – Wednesday 27 October and Thursday 28 October -  and every student should be in 

attendance. Preparations are underway and we are very much looking forward to this special calendar event 



  

 

 

 



  



 

   

 
 

 



 

  

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

 
Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
 
Thank you to everyone involved in the running of the Bunnings Sausage Sizzle on Sunday. From the volunteers who gave 
up their Sunday, to the families who popped down for a sausage sizzle lunch. And a very big thank you to Danielle and 
Roland Moloney who put in many hours in the lead up and ran the whole show to make it a very successful fundraising 
event for our school! 
 
We raised $850! We look forward to putting this money towards a Sun Shelter for outdoor events or special Lisieux Sports 
Jumpers for interschool events with funds raised from the Routley's Pie Drive earlier in the year. 

 
 
PJ Day Sausage Sizzle 
 
And today our school Sausage Sizzle alongside PJ Day will be running. Again, thank you to the school community who have 
supported this event by volunteering their time or placing an order. A big thank you to the event coordinators Chantal 
Nottage-Siket and Andrea Holdaway. As well as our generous event sponsors Peaches Torquay and Ecolibria. 
 

 

 

 
Newsletter Advertising 

We have a small number of newsletter advertising vacancies for Term Three. If your business or a business you know 
is interested in securing a coveted spot, please email lisieuxpandf@gmail.com 

 

mailto:lisieuxpandf@gmail.com
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GREAT VICTORIAN BIKE RIDE 
 
Lisieux Catholic Primary School is calling for expressions of 
interest from Year 5/6 students to participate in this year's 
Great Victorian Bike Ride. 
 
The Ride runs from Halls Gap to Great Western over 4 days 
from Thursday 2nd of December until Sunday 5th of 
December. On the ride we will have the opportunity to 
explore the Grampians region. 
 
The ride costs $405 which covers food for four days 
(excluding lunch day 1 and 4), campsites, medical and en-
route support and allows the students to be a part of one 
of the largest, fully supported bicycle events in the world. 
There may be additional costs for transportation to and 
from the event. 
 
There is no better way for our students to see a great part 
of Australia and learn about themselves and what they’re 
capable of. 
 
If your child is interested in being a part of this please email 
Matthew Curry by no later than Friday July 16th. 
matthew.curry@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
 

We may also need a parent helper to join us on this 

journey. If this is something you would be interested in 

could you also add that to the email. 

mailto:matthew.curry@lisieux.catholic.edu.au

